
Summer of Giving 2017 
Isaiah 58 Ministries

We are excited to welcome your group to St. Louis this summer for a week of service and learning! 

Each summer, we invite groups to get their home congregations involved in the excitement by 

organizing a collection for one of the service groups they will be partnering with during their stay. This 

summer, we are collecting school supplies for Isaiah 58 Ministries, which will distribute them to over 

150 children who would otherwise be unable to afford them. 

Items Needed: 
Crayons 
School scissors 
Pocket folders with brads 
Pencils 
Black or blue ink pens 
Glue sticks

Spiral notebooks (wide rule) 
Rules 
Ring binders (1 inch) 
Markers 
Colored pencils 
Highlighters

Also needed: 
Socks  

Underwear 
(Boys and girls, all sizes)

All donations collected can be brought with you to AMEN House, and 

you can present them to Isaiah 58 Ministries on Friday morning!


